
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 
 
 

• Congratulations to our February CHAMPS winners! CHAMPS certificates are awarded to 
students each month who exhibit CHAMPS characteristics : Character, Heart, Attitude, 
Mindset, Perseverance, and Strength.  Teachers, please distribute CHAMPS awards during 
2nd period this week. 

• Congratulations to Avery Thompson who was recently selected as Everett High School’s 
Rotary Student of the Month. Way to Go Avery! 

• There will be no Latinos Unidos Meeting today. Our next meeting will be on March 20th 
due to SAT testing. 

• There will be no teachers available for Academic Support or Clubs after school today due to 
a faculty meeting. 

• Are you looking to celebrate spring with some bulbs?  

• Well, GeoCology has some bulbs for you. Our bulbs are in pots ready for you to plant. Only 
$1 each. Scan the QR code on the flyers around school and choose your bulbs. Supplies 
limited so act fast. 

• Hey Seagulls! It's that time of year... GOLDEN APPLE TIME!!! Check your emails for the       
link to vote, or check around the school to scan the QR code to vote for your favorite       

teachers!! Voting closes March 19th, so don't forget and vote now! 

• Today is a fairytale and Spring Fling tickets are on sale at the Treasurer's office now! The 
dance is Friday, March 15th from 7:00pm-9:30pm in the EHS gym. Tickets are $7 with 
ASB and $10 without. Guest tickets are $15 and guest forms are due Tuesday, March 12th. 
See you there, Seagulls! 

• BSU hoodies are UP FOR SALE!! Get them while supplies last! If you've watched the show 
"Friends" you would LOVE these.  The form to order is available on the BSU Instagram 
page + flyers throughout the school. Hoodies are $15 for students. For any questions feel 
free to contact the BSU advisor, Mr. Ellis.   

• Cheer tryouts will be held March 25, 26, & 27 from 3:30pm to 5:30pm in the upper aux 
gym.  Complete all paperwork in Final Forms and make sure to have a current sports 
physical on file to be cleared.  Attendance all three days is required. 

• Hey SENIORS! The senior vs staff game is happening on Friday March 29th—you've been 
watching it for four years, but now it's YOUR turn to play!  Anyone who is a senior and 
who did not play basketball can apply. The sign up form will be dropping in your email on 
March 7th (this Thursday) at the start of CHAMPS.  Fill it out! We will then take the names 
of who applied and randomly generate the 2024 senior team.  

• Attention Seniors, the Everett Rotary Scholarship is due tomorrow at midnight. Please 
take 30 minutes to fill out this scholarship. Everett Rotary has more than $300,000 to give 
away in scholarship money to seniors so don’t miss this opportunity! Please check your 
email from Mrs. Selders or the College & Career Center website for the application. 
Completed applications can be emailed to Mrs. Selders or turned in to Room A107.  

 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 



MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


